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October 11, 2002 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo 

Marshall M. Criser III 
Vi ce Pres ide nt 
Regul ato ry & External Affairs 
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Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: Docket 020857-TP Request for approval of amendment to existing interconnection, 
unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, 
Inc. and McLeodUSA Telecommunications Services, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On August 1, 2002, BellSouth and McLeodUSA Telecommunications Services, Inc. filed 

an amendment to existing interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation 

agreement for Florida Public Service Commission approval. The initial filing letter for 

this agreement incorrectly referenced the docket number of the initial agreement. On 

September 10, 2002 a correction to this effect was filed. However, in correcting the error 

the Florida Public Service Commission staff incorrectly deleted the element of 

Collocation from the docket title of this agreement. 


Please use this letter to correctly style the submittal and Docket title as " Approval of 
amendment to existing interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation 
agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and McLeodUSA 
Telecommunications Services, Inc." 

I would appreciate your assistance in correcting the filing and record in question. 

Very truly yours, 

~~~J ~. 
Regulatory Vice President 
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